Australia Day - should it be on
the 26th of January?

Students from Seymour College
debate this topic.

Please come and support the students
and consider this current issue.
Have a chat and a cuppa afterwards.

A survey about the future of Avenel's Australia Day
event will be distributed to all households in the 3664
postcode the following week.

Sunday, 20 August 2023, 2pm
Avenel Memorial Hall, 15 Queen St, Avenel




